
 

Norwegian Lady Ceremony 
Sunday, April 7, 2024 at 1:30 p.m. 

25th St & the Oceanfront Boardwalk, Virginia Beach, VA 
(Parking available at the 25th St. Municipal Parking Garage. 

Enter 25th St. between Arctic and Pacific Ave.)  
 

Supported by the Norwegian Lady Plaza Foundation, Virginia Beach Fire Department and Marine Rescue, 

Virginia Beach Surf and Rescue Museum, Sister Cities Association of Virginia Beach, Sons of Norway Lodge 3-522,  

and the Norwegian NATO & Military Service Members 
 

Visit the Norwegian Lady Website: http://thenorwegianlady.wordpress.com/ 

 

133 years ago,  
the tragic shipwreck and dramatic rescue 

of the Norwegian Bark, Dictator, brought 

Virginians and Norwegians together. 

 

62 years ago,  

the Norwegian Lady arrived and stands  

as a testament to the friendship and 

sisterhood between Virginia Beach, 

Virginia and Moss, Norway.  

 

April 7, 2024,  
the annual ceremony brings together 

Norwegians, Americans and friends to 

commemorate this remarkable event in 

our local history. 

 

 

  

“I am the Norwegian Lady. 

I stand here, as my sister before me to wish all men of the sea safe return home.” 

 

 

Please join us for the Norwegian Lady Ceremony 
 

 

http://thenorwegianlady.wordpress.com/

